
I am writing concerning the possibility of the stoplight on Highway 1 and Main Street being removed in Oakes. Please
fight to keep this operating in our town. Its a busy intersection and RIGHT at the corner of the school. Sometimes that
corner is scary enough with all the kids constantly there during the day. I cant imagine what it would be like without a
stoplight. The safety of our kids is more important that any argument someone may bring up. Thanks so much for your
consideration Jim!

Phil and Heather Roney


